56099

I would like to understand why there are no bins provided in Dalry Community Park. Please could I have copies of any correspondence relating to this decision including minutes, emails and information in other formats if applicable.

The provision of new litter bins for the Roseburn to Union Canal route, including the refurbished Dalry Community Park, was agreed between the project team and Council colleagues responsible for waste collection. Several bins have been provided, at locations that are readily accessible by service vehicles, in line with established Council practice. Unfortunately, bins could not be sited within the Community Park due to the difficulty of servicing this location.

Please find the attached extract from emails referring directly to the placement of bins.